
10116 Menaul NE
Apt. L-14
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87112

Ms. Sina Brush
c/o Miss Laura Gilpin 
A09 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Brush:

Thanks very much for your kind and helpful letter of September 10th. 
As you can see from my address, I have made the move from Fort Worth 
for the National Endowment for the Humanities seminar here at UNM, 
so there has been a little delay in my getting my mail.

I have looked back through the Navaho book (wonderful.') and I am 
interested in the 8 x 10’s or possibly 11 x l^-'s of these shots: 
p. 28 (woman with son and lambs); p. 21 (covered wagon shots); and 
any photo of Miss Gilpin's early period (perhaps in the '30s ) 
which captures the life and character of the Navahos. Perhaps 
you could suggest another source where Miss Gilpin's earlier 
photos might be found so that I could better describe these 
photos.

I am especially grateful to hear that there might be a possibility 
of interviewing (I really should say "visiting") with Miss Gilpin 
in the spring. I surely will call then. Until then, I look forward 
to hearing from you and wish you both a beautiful and content 
fall season.
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